
St. J’s Group with Wellow 

 

Minutes of the Vestry meeting held in St. Julian’s Church 

on Sunday, 26th March 2023 

 

 

 

1. Appointment of Clerk to both the Vestry meeting and the following Annual 
Parochial Church meeting.  Lynne Williams was appointed as Clerk. 

 

2. Minutes of last year’s meeting held on the 3rd April 2022.  These minutes were 
approved and signed by Shaula Reilly. 

 

3. Election of Parish Warden for 2023/24.   Shaula Reilly expressed the gratitude of all 
those present in Church for Pam Pike’s outstanding hard work in her role as Church 
Warden.  Pam received a round of applause.  The meeting was delighted to note that 
Jane Rees had agreed to stand as one of the two Parish Wardens. 

 

 It was proposed by Jane Rees, seconded by Richard Holland and unanimously agreed 
that Pam Pike be appointed as Church Warden for 2023/24. 

 

 It was proposed by Clover Holland, seconded by Chris Corp and unanimously agreed 
that Jane Rees be appointed as Church Warden for 2023/24. 

 

4. Date of next Vestry meeting.  This will take place on Sunday, 17th March 2024 (5th 
Sunday of Lent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………….  Dated: 17th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 


